
Dobbs Ferry Middle School 
Fall Modified Sports Update 

Good Afternoon Dobbs Ferry Athletes and Families, 
 
I would like to thank all of you for your patience while awaiting the decision regarding the status of 

this Fall’s Modified Sports Season. We regret to inform you, Section One notified us of the 

cancellation of this Fall’s modified sports season last night. Although this is an unfortunate outcome 

for our middle school athletes, I would like to assure you that we, as a district and department, are 

evaluating alternative in-district opportunities that will provide our students with foundational skills 

and concepts reflective of a typical interscholastic experience. 
 
While we iron out the details surrounding this opportunity, I ask for your continued patience and 

understanding.  
 

Andrew Klaich 

Director of Physical Education, Health and Athletics 


